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SUITE 700
ONE LAKEVIEW ENERGY CENTER

38I7 N. W, EXPRESSWAY

.
OKLAHOMA CITY, OKLAHOMA 73112
(405) 947-781

August 21, 1986

Mary Stokes
P.0O. Box 45
Kenna, NM 88122

RE: Carmichael #1-J
Section 29, T5S, R31E

Dear Ms. Stokes:

The Energy and Minerals Department of Hobbs, New Mexico has

asked us to get your written approval of the cleanup of the
referenced site.

The matter in question is the fence surrounding the location.

If the fence is acceptable to you, we will leave it as is. If

the fence is not acceptable to you, we will take it down.

Please mark in the space provided below which situation you
prefer. Sign and date this letter, and return as soon as possible

in the envelope provided.

Should you need any further information regarding this matter,
please contact me at this office.

Sincerely yours,

WOODS PETROLEUM CORPORATION

L St/

Mid Continent District
Production Superintendent
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V/ The location is acceptable as is.
The location is not acceptable. Please take fence down.
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Signatlire Date




